Subject: FW: [EXTERNALJRe: OZS-2021-0016 (30 McLaughlin Road S) Public Meeting Follow-Up
Letter

From: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksQffice@brampton.ca>

Sent; 2022/03/25 5:28 PM

To: Gravlev, Charlotte <Charlotte.Gravlev@brampton.ca>; Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Re: 0ZS-2021-0016 (30 McLaughlin Road 5} Public Meeting Follow-Up Letter

From: Anju jain

Sent: 2022/03/25 5:14 PM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Ambrico, Angelo <Angelo. Ambrico@hbrampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: 025-2021-0016 (30 McLaughlin Road 5) Public Meeting Follow-Up Letter

Hello,

I have been living on Bufford Drive from the past 13 years. I strongly oppose making of 8 storey building with
commercial plaza having access from Bufford Drive. [ have small kids that play on street and 1 am highly
worried of their safety if this building or commercial plaza have access from Bufford Dr. I am happy with the
commercial plaza with no exit to Bufford Drive as will blend in as it will be beside 2 more plazas.

I will like to mention that I highly oppose this development and zoning change should not be allowed.

Thanks & Regards,
Anju Jain




